

May 14, 2012

Mr. Rick Fugitt Gateway Coachworks 4331 Veronica S. Shoemaker Blvd. # 16 Fort Myers, Florida 33916

Dear Rick.

On behalf of Pastor Greg Watts and Liberty Baptist Church, Tavares, Florida, I would like to personally thank you for assisting us in the purchase of the 2004 Ford, Krystal Bus, which meets the needs we have.

I personally appreciated your honest advice on a number of things about the bus and taking the time to be with us when we examined the bus last Wednesday. I am very pleased with all you did for us, and will contact you in the future when possibly in need of another bus.

Also thanks for offering to assist us with any questions or needs we have with this bus.

Sincerely.

Rev. Dennis P. Anderson.